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Many thanks for your comments and suggestions regarding my Annual Report which 
was presented to the Police and Crime Panel on 25 July 2018. 

I am more than happy to provide further clarity on the Year in a Nutshell section relating 
to the month of October and the new law of criminal convictions of sexual abuse 
victims. Likewise I will also include more information on the funding formula campaign 
and the actions I have taken in this regard. 

There were numerous other comments within your response which I am happy to note 
and take into consideration in my future work. Having said that, I am afraid that in 
respect of the Troubled Families Programme, whilst I provide funding, it would be 
difficult for me to provide an indication of the full impact of the programmes that are in 
place as these are delivered by local authorities. 

The Panel have raised the issue of my Police and Crime Plan having no numerical 
targets or key performance indicators. This is an issue which I am prepared to consider 
over the next 12 months and whilst I am not a fan of such measures I do recognise the 
Panel would benefit from some measures being in place to assist them in judging the 
achievement of my Plan. 

Finally, my thanks to you and the Panel members for their kind comments on my 
Annual Report and the recognition of the hard work that has been undertaken to date. 

Gvv, 

Lord Willy Bach 
Police and Crime Commissioner 
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